
David Woosley 

From: Burt Wickersham [burt@meadowbrookapartments.net]

Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2007 10:30 AM

To: David Woosley

Subject: No parking request
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9/17/2007

I am requesting no parking signs be placed along the south side of University Drive from Crestline eastward until 
the road ends.  I represent the owners of the property on the south side of the street where the no parking signs 
would be located.  I also represent the owners of several properties along the north side of the street as well.  
Currently vehicles are parking along both sides of the street and this makes it difficult to travel.  With cars along 
both sides of this street, I am unsure if it is wide enough for fire trucks to get through.  Designating the south side 
of this street as a no parking area would help improve traffic flow and potentially fire safety.  Thank you for your 
consideration. 
  
Burt W. Wickersham 
General Manager 
Meadowbrook Investors, L.C.
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